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Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils 

I hope you and your loved ones are well. 

I know many of you are working hard at your schoolwork during the school closure and that many of 

you are finding the work set by teachers useful. 

BBC bitesize are launching a daily selection of lessons from April 22nd to coincide with the start of the 

new term. BBC sites are always useful and entertaining please visit it and share your thoughts on 

what you find with your teachers.  

I have also had several challenges on TTrockstars and am looking forward to even more. Remember 

you can challenge your teachers by going to the multiplayer area, selecting Rockslam and scroll down 

to find your challenges. 

Some Good News 

Congratulations to Rafi Hart who has received a notification that her 500 word entry has been 

selected as one of the stories which are through to the next round of judging.  

They received nearly 135,000 entries and only around 5000 go to the Reading Agency for the second 

round of judging. She should be very proud!  

If you have any news you would like to share please email me at head@mullion-ji.cornwall.sch.uk and 
I will include it in my next newsletter. 
 
Penhaligon’s Friends 

I will post on the website some information on how you can support your families in case you have 

elderly or other vulnerable people in your family or friendship groups. I would encourage anyone to 

read it so you may be more prepared, to support others if a bereavement happens.  This is a truly 

terrible time and the school will be here to help in any way that we can. 

For now enjoy the Easter break if you can, don’t eat too many eggs and keep up with your basic skills 

work (reading and times tables). 

Stay safe. 

Duncan Ratcliffe.  
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